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Rock a bye baby, on the tree top. 

 
When the wind blows the cradle will  

 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Spare Clothes 

 
 

Please provide your child with a spare set of 
clothes just in case they get wet during the day. 
We love to go outdoors whatever the weather.   

 

This week the children have been learning about how 
to look after a baby. The children were able to say 
what the baby needed and they were excellent at 

caring for the baby. The children were able to bath 
the baby and dress it. They could also feed the baby, 
and sang Rock a Bye Baby to help the baby to fall 

asleep.  
 

  
This week the children have also been learning about 
the different parts of the bathroom. They were able to 
name items such as a toothbrush, towel and soap and 

they could explain what they are used for. 

  

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme “Rock 
a Bye Baby”. See the rhyme below if you want to 
sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on 

Seesaw.  

Rock a Bye Baby 

 
Rock a bye baby on the tree top. 

When the wind blows, 
The cradle will rock. 

When the bough breaks, 
The cradle will fall. 

And down will come baby, 
Cradle and all.  

Rock a-bye, baby - BBC Teach 
 

Reminder: School Bag 

 
Each Friday your child can choose a Home Reading book to 
take home. This is a book for you to share with your child 

at home. The book will need to be returned to Nursery 
every Thursday. Please make sure your child has a bag so 

that they can take a book home.   

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the childen have been finding out 
about what a baby needs. Share some 

memories with your child of when they were 
a baby.  

Story of the Week 

 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  



 


